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Statement by H.E. Sabine Böhlke-Möller, Permanent Representative during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Singapore, 27 January 2016
Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Singapore to this Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report. 
The exceptional success story of the Republic of Singapore continues with very impressive world rankings on essential services and achievements and Namibia applauds the Government of Singapore in this regard. We further commend your efforts in improving the lives of your citizens in all stages of their lives, starting with the increase of annual expenditure on education, which now marks 20% of your annual expenditure, your support of low-income Singaporeans through the Workfare Income Supplement scheme, as well as the national plan to help Singaporeans age confidently and lead active lives. 

Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That the Government of Singapore considers ratifying the ICESCR, ICCPR and the 2nd Optional Protocol thereto. 
2. That the Government of Singapore considers taking steps to eliminate all mandatory death penalty sentences, and imposes a moratorium on the application of the death penalty with the view of abolishing it. 
We wish Singapore all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President.  
 








EMBASSY/PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA








REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA








All official correspondence should be addressed to the Head of Mission 
PAGE  
2

